
Ad Hoc Panel Communication

From: "Cowley, Jennifer" <jennifer.cowley@unt.edu>
To: "Wallach, Jennifer" <jennifer.wallach@unt.edu>, "Ishiyama, John" <john.ishiyama@unt.edu>, "Du, Jincheng"

<jincheng.du@unt.edu>, "Lemberger-Truelove, Matthew" <matthew.lemberger-truelove@unt.edu>, "Dubrow,
Jehanne" <jehanne.dubrow@unt.edu>

Date: Thu, 06 Aug 2020 16:55:09 -0500

Dear Panel Members,
First a thank you for agreeing to serve on the Ad Hoc Panel that will be convening next week. I will be sharing your
charge when we meet on the 12th.
I am sharing with you the following statement that UNT has issued regarding the forma�on of this panel.
The University of North Texas is committed to academic freedom and the responsibility that goes along with this freedom.
This dedication is consistent with, and not in opposition to, our commitment to diversity and inclusion and to the highest
standards of scholarship and professional ethics.
The university has appointed a five-member multidisciplinary panel of University of North Texas faculty experienced in the
editing and production of scholarly journals. The panel members, who are outside the College of Music, will examine
objectively the processes followed in the conception and production of volume 12 of the Journal of Schenkerian Studies.
The panel will seek to understand whether the standards of best practice in scholarly publication were observed, and will
recommend strategies to improve editorial processes where warranted. Upon completion of its investigation, the panel will
issue a report to UNT Provost Jennifer Cowley. The report will be made public.
The Journal of Schenkerian Studies has made many contributions to the understanding of music theory. We will continue
to offer music theorists the opportunity to share and defend diverse viewpoints under the most rigorous academic
standards and ethics.
I wanted to alert you that the publica�on of this journal volume has generated significant media interest. While you have
not specifically been named, should you be contacted by a member of the media, you can refer any inquiry to
Jim.Berscheidt@unt.edu in University Communica�ons.
Sincerely,
Jennifer Cowley, PhD
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs
University of North Texas
Jennifer.cowley@unt.edu
940-565-2550
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